

an uncompromising commitment to excellence

## **Maintenance and Transportation Services**

17411 Champaign, Allen Park, MI 48101 ph (313) 827-2050 • fx (313) 827-2055

Pamela Miller, Director Marleen Nowland, Operations Assistant

September 2017

## Dear Parents/Guardians:

Our #1 goal each day is to transport all student bus riders safely to and from school. In order to accomplish this goal, we need the cooperation of other drivers on the road and the student bus riders. Good student behavior while entering, riding, and exiting the bus can help contribute to safe transportation. Such conduct makes it possible for the driver to give full attention to the road and other drivers.

The primary purpose of rules and procedures on the bus is for the safety of all students, your child's cooperation in following all rules and procedures is appreciated. Cameras have been installed on our school buses, to help aid in the safety of all students riding a school bus.

Students will be required to ride the bus to which they have been assigned.

Please take a few minutes to review with your child the information concerning student conduct on the bus then sign below and return to your child's bus driver.

For questions or concerns please call the Transportation Office at 313-827-2050.

Marleen Nowland, Operations Assistant

Thank You,

STUDENTS NAME	BUS #
PARENTS SIGNATURE	DATE